

From the Office of the President

December 9, 2016

Dear Students,

As we approach Finals Week, I want to take this moment to wish you all the best as we wrap up another semester. I encourage you all to put your best foot forward, focus on the tasks at hand and apply all that you've learned over the past four months. As I become acquainted with NMT students, I am inspired by your intelligence, creativity, and enthusiasm. Keep up the great work over the next week.

This has been my first semester on our campus and I've come to realize first-hand how amazingly dedicated and hardworking all of our students truly are. We have an exceptional university, and the success of you, our students, is Tech's primary mission.

Let's close this semester on the strongest note possible so you can all relax during your break from classes.

I wish you all a happy holiday season. Enjoy your time off and come back recharged for the spring semester.

Best wishes,

Dr. Stephen G. Wells New Mexico Tech President